
Village of Clarksville 

Planning Commission Minutes 

              September 16, 2021  

 

A regular monthly meeting of the Clarksville Planning Commission was held on September 16, 2021, at the 
Clarksville Village Hall. Chairperson, Nicholas Lee called the meeting to order at 7pm. 

Planning Commissioners present: Chairperson Nicholas Lee, Vice Chairperson Diane Sheldon, Secretary Jami 
Manszewski, Josh Depew, and Ex Officio Bonnie Main. 

Public comment was heard Missy Cronk – Wanting the board to keep in mind of teen activities as the Planning 
Commission plans.  

The agenda was approved as written.  

The minutes of August 19, 2021 were read and approved. 

A report was heard by Ex Officio Bonnie Main. 

 

Finishing decisions made on “Holiday Tree” were discussed. Final plans depending on availability and state of 
current pandemic regulations. The following plans have been discussed:  

- Christmas Around Town weekend 
- Possible Santa visit  
- Tree lighting  
- Candy canes, hot cocoa, cookies  

 

Commissioner comments were made regarding opening applications for new commissioners should be 
advertised and taken by council.  

  

A motion was made Depew and supported by Main to adjourn. The meeting adjourned at 8:43pm.  

 

The next Planning Commission meeting will be held on October 21st, 2021. 

 

 

Submitted by Jami Manszewski, Secretary  

 


